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Hello All, 

 

Since our last report the crew has worked on 3 outages, 2 customer service projects, 

completed the electrical service at the Lindsay Baum Memorial, 2 danger tree 

removals, and general line maintenance. 

 

During the city-wide outage, the crew completed returning the fish passage shoe fly’s 

back to normal. It was also a good test of the new outage notification system which 

worked great, and we have received good feedback from our customers as well. 

 

The 3 outages consisted of the BPA outage, and underground fault on Luscombe, 

and a failed equipment outage on Mommsen. 

 

Customer service has been a couple of new services, a couple of danger tree 

removals (1 on Beck Street and 1 on 2nd Street).  

 

We’ve also upgraded and installed a new electrical service to the Lindsay Baum 

Memorial. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 

 


